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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  25 February 2021 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Dear Parents/Carers 

School Council Election -  At the close of nominations last week three nominations were         
received for the three vacancies for parent representative on School Council therefore no ballot 
was required.  The successful nominees in the Parent category vacancies were Kirsty Effiong, 
Damian Van Raay and Kerry Dent.  Jerry Gaiser and Hugh O’Brien were the successful nominees 
for the DET employee vacancies. The next School Council meeting is our AGM followed by our 
first meeting of the new School Council providing an opportunity to thank retiring members, co 
opt for Community Members and welcome our new members to School Council.  

Whole of School Photos - A reminder that school photos will be taken next Thursday 4th March.  
Please ensure all students are in uniform on the day.  The photographers have advised that the 
individual photos may be ordered after seeing proofs however, if parents would like a ‘family 
photo‘ which means having siblings combined, they need to pre-order before 4.30pm          
Wednesday 3rd March (the day before Whole School Photo Day). Important ordering             
information is included in this newsletter.   

Student Enrolment Information Form -  A reminder for Parents/Guardians to please check the 
document that was sent home, make any necessary changes, sign it and then return it to the 
school office.  Up to date information assists our communication with you. Thank you. 

SEC “Get To Know You Night”- SEC are running a “Get To Know You Night” next Wednesday 3rd 
March at 7pm.  It will be a great chance to hear about the SEC and catch up with other parents.  
Looking forward to seeing you there. 

Meet The Teacher - It was great to see so many parents taking the opportunity to share        
information with the teachers at the Meet the Teacher evening on Tuesday and Wednesday.  
Establishing new relationships with class teachers and open lines of communication is important 
in the learning partnership we enjoy between students, parents, teachers and other school staff.  

Bike Safety - Riding a bike to and from school is a healthy travel option.  Early in the year it is 
good to remind our bike riders of road rules, safe riding strategies including wearing helmets and 
use of shared pathways. In addition to road safety messages the students receive from the 
school, if parents could remind and reinforce safe bike use with their child that would be          
appreciated. We have received some concerning reports of some bike riders engaging in some 
high risk behaviour. Thank you. 

Uniform - Summer is with us and we can still expect some warm weather but with a few cooler 
mornings. It is timely to revisit the Summer uniform requirements.  They may be found on the 
school website http://mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au/  under the “Policies” tab or in the Parent           
Information Booklet under the “Parents” tab.  A reminder that while non uniform jumpers/
hoodies may be worn to and from school they are not part of the school uniform and so should 
not be worn while the students are at school. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sunsmart - A reminder that all children are required to wear a school approved Sunsmart wide 
brimmed or bucket hat during lunchtime and recess breaks and when doing sport and physical 
education outside from February to May 1st and from September 1st through to the end of     
December. Parents are encouraged to provide their children with their own sunscreen for further 
protection. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Martin Page 

http://mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 

A reminder to all parents of updated COVID-19 measures: 

 

Updated COVID Information -  

A reminder to all parents of updated COVID-19 measures: 

 Face masks must be carried and worn by individuals 12 years old or older (except our students on site) when indoors 

and also outdoors where social distancing cannot be maintained.  

 Parents are now allowed back on site however social distancing (1.5 metre distance) between adults remains a key    

control measure and must continue to be practiced including when dropping off or picking up students.   

 Unwell students should not be sent to school or remain at school if symptoms (even mild symptoms) appear during the 

day or they become unwell. Parents will be contacted to collect unwell students who will be supervised while isolated 

from other students.  Parents should follow the latest DHHS and medical practitioner advice as to testing and           

quarantining. 

 The school will continue to practise strict hygiene protocols and enhanced school cleaning procedures are also in place. 

 Drinking fountains are available but students may choose to bring their own named water bottle.  

 If visitors/parents/carers intend to spend longer than 15 minutes on site then they are required to sign in at the Office. 

 Density limits do not apply in classrooms and other spaces students use.  A density limit of 1 person to 2 square metres 

does apply to any spaces and activities being attended by staff, parents/carers and other visitors and then applies to all 

persons in the space including students, staff and visitors.  

 Each family should regularly check the list of public exposure sites in Victoria (where a person with COVID-19 has 

attended), and if anyone in the family has attended a site at the times listed, follow the instructions given.  

For more information about schools and coronavirus (COVID-19) please access the Department’s website, which will continue 

to be updated: 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/department/Pages/coronavirus.aspx 

 

 

UPDATED COVID INFORMATION  

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/department/Pages/coronavirus.aspx


 

 SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

 

FEBRUARY 

 
Friday 26th  
Year 4 Hip Hop 
9.30am - 1.00pm 
Mt Martha Primary 
 

MARCH 

Monday 1st  
Prep students start full time today 

 

Tuesday March 2nd  
School District Swimming Team 
Selected students only 
9.00am - 1.30pm 
Crib Point Swimming Pool 
 
Years 1 & 2 Kingswim Program 
11.30am: 1B & 1D  
12.00pm: 1A & 1C 
12.30pm: 2A & 2B            
1.00pm: 2C 
 
Wednesday 3rd  
SEC GET TO KNOW US NIGHT 
7pm in Staff Centre  
 
 
Thursday 4th 
Whole School Photos  
NO CASH PAYMENTS all orders 
online 
 
Friday 5th  
Year 4 Hip Hop 
9.30am - 1.00pm 
Mt Martha Primary 
 
 
Tuesday 9th 
Years 1 & 2 Kingswim Program 
11.30am: 1B & 1D  
12.00pm: 1A & 1C 
12.30pm: 2A & 2B            
1.00pm: 2C 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  

 

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 
 

 

TERM DATES: 2021 

Term 1 29th January to 1st April 
  Students in Years 1 - 6 Start  
  29th January 2021  
  (2021 Prep Interviews 29th  
  January, Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd 
  February) 
  Preps starts Wednesday 3rd February 
  9.00am - 2.15pm  
  Preps start full days Monday 1st March  
 
Term 2 19th April to 25th June  
 
Term 3 12th July to 17th September  
 
Term 4 4th October to 17th December  

 
 

 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENTS 

2021  

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

District Swim Trials $17 25/2/2021 

Year 6 CYC City Camp $335 15/3/2021 

   

   

   

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE NEWS 



 

 

 

 

JOGGING CLUB 

 

Jogging Club will start Wednesday 3rd March. Every student has either the same card or a new card ready 

for 2021. Prep students will be taken around the track during a PE lesson or by classroom teacher so they 

become familiar with the route that needs to be followed.  

The track is as follows: 

Start at Basketball courts near prep playground, run around all 3 basketball courts and head down the 

ramp towards the oval. Running around the oval on red track, continuing up past the gym on path past 

prep playground and down to get cards marked off by sports leaders in orange vests. 

Certificates for milestones in Jogging Club will be presented at Y 

ear level and/or whole school assemblies. Let’s make a huge effort to see more students jogging the track 

this year!!   

Jogging club is on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday  

starting at 8:35 and finishes as the music starts to play at 8:57/9:00.  

- Nothing on Monday or Friday - 

 

REBEL COMMUNITY KICKBACKS PROGRAM 

Our school has been selected to participate in the Rebel Community Kickbacks Program. Under this      

program, the school can earn 5% of your purchases at Rebel Sports Mornington as in-store credit to 

spend on our school sports programs. 

All you need to do is join Team Rebel, select our school from the list of participating groups and swipe 

your loyalty card every time you make a purchase at Rebel Sport Mornington. You'll receive access to 

great member prices and other benefits and the school will receive a 5% credit from everything you 

spend. 

Thanks for your support. 

Cameron Sweatman, PE Teacher. 

 

SPORT NEWS   

http://www.amartsports.com.au/team-amart/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTO DAY - THURSDAY 4TH MARCH 2021 

WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTO DAY - THURSDAY 4TH MARCH 2021 



 

 

 

CSEF - CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS FUND  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST 

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                           

PH: 9783 4511 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/  

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private event                          

 5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/
http://www.southbeachproject.com.au

